
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

Experimental Licensing Branch
445 12th Street, SW., Room 7A—321

Washington, D.C. 20554

February 21, 2001

Attn: Frequency Manager MC 3U—AJ

The Boeing Company
P.O. Box: 3707

Seattle, WA 981 24—2207

DISMISSED—WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Frequency Manager MC 3U—AJ,

This refers to application, File No. 0014—EX—TC—2000, for an experimental license.

You are advised that the Commussion is unable to grant your application for the facilities

requested. On February 21, 2001, the renewal application for KA2XAW, file number 2207—EX—

RR—1997 was dismissed without prejudice. Therefore, the instant application for transfer of
control, file number 0014—EX—TC—2000 is moot and is also dismissed without prejudice.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 1141

Sincerely,

fls

James R. Burtle

Chief |
Expenmental Licensing Branch


